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20—PTL Meeting TONIGHT WSO8,
21—7th & 8th Grade Field Trip to Niagara Caves Friday, May 24 8:05 a.m. Chapel Service
. Sunday, May 26: Divine Service EsT 1021

22—8:30-9:15 Field Races for Pre-K-8 y, May e Service LA

—Parents welcome ) @, &
22 - All School PTL Carnival 4:30-7:00 Chapel Offerings from 5/15/24~18.00 Zeggp s

23- 3rd & 4th Grade Field Trip to Farm America
24—Last Day of School!!
8:05 Chapel & 10:00 Awards

The PTL Meeting is Tonight. Please review the attached agenda and join us at 6:30 p.m.
The 3rd & 4th Grade Field Trip Change: The field trip to Farm America for our 3rd & 4th graders has
been changed to Thursday this week due to the pending weather. They will leave ILS at 8:05 a.m. and
return at 3:20 p.m. The 7th & 8th Grade trip will remain the same at this time.

The ILS School Carnival is on Wed. this week from 4:30-7 pm. We have a few critical spots open that
need volunteers or we will need to shut down games (the bouncy houses are a huge need!). All families
should be signed up for at least one shift. This can be filled by an older student, grandma/grandpa,
etc. We need everyone's help to make this a successful, fun, community wide event! Please sign up
here: https://signup.com/go/SnnVeDw or contact Chantel Waller at: waller.chantel@gmail.com or
507-951-4313.

Softball: Just a reminder to please turn in your softball jersey to Ms. Schroeder before the end of
school on Friday, May 24th.

Library: Mrs. M wants to remind you, please return all library books by Friday.

Partnership Hours: With the end of the school year it is the end of 4th quarter. Please remember to get
your last partnership hours in prior to May 31st to receive the discount on your balance.

Hot Lunch Invoicing: Please note this is a change from last year. Your child will receive a lunch ticket
when needed, but in these last few weeks of school, please do not pay it when we send you the in-
voice. We will invoice you for only the number of punches your child uses at the end of the school
year. Feel free to call the office if you have any questions.

School Registration: Registration forms were mailed out for each student last week for the conven-
ience of those who cannot print them. If you do not receive yours and need it, feel free to contact
the office. Fillable forms are also available on our website at school.immanuelplainview.org, and
you can complete and print or email them to the office at office@immanuelplainview.org.

This Friday is the LAST DAY OF SCHOOL Woot Woot!!: We will have Chapel at 8:05 a.m., then
Awards start at 10:00 in the CLC. Parents are welcome to join us, as well as for lunch following awards.
Lunch will be Pizza provided by the PTL from approx. 11:00-12:00. Students will be dismissed right af-
ter lunch.

There will be NO After School Extended Care and NO After School Bussing on Friday!

Please use office@immanuelplainview.org for any email correspondence
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Cook’» Corter!

Week of May 20

This week’s lunches will be Cook’s Choice
on Monday through Thursda;
Check the downstairs lunch room bulletin board for
menu 1 day before.

Friday: Pizza Sponsored by the PTL

*Each meal is served with a vegetable and / or
fruit, milk and bread.
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**Additional Milk or Milk purchased
with a lunch from home is .30 cents

22 - All School Carnival

24 - Last Day of School!
Chapel and Award Ceremony
12pm dismissal - Parent Pick Up

. Summer Birthdays!




& Book Nook 4l

Notes from Mrs. M & the Library!
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What we are learning 5/15/24

I will wish you an awesome summer-.

Keep reading and parents keep asking
questions about what they are reading.

Compression is a big part of reading!

We have 74 students
And

23 books are left to hand in as of to-
day!

Let's get them all back.




CongratulationsitofousthiGradelGraduates!!




